
 

Memo 

To: MCWD Board of Managers  

From: President Sherry White 

Date: October 19, 2015 

Re: Liaison Appointment Request 

 

In accordance with the attached MCWD Board of Managers governance liaison policy and 
procedures, I am requesting Board approval to participate on the Wayzata Lake Effect: 
Signature Project Steering Committee, in a liaison capacity.   
 
The Steering Committee will meet approximately four times between now and April 2016, as 
described in the attached invitation from Mary DeLaittre, the Lake Effect Project Consultant.   
 
My invitation to sit on the Steering Committee follows from participating in the Design Team 
Selection Committee, which completed its work in August 2015.  
 
Renae Clark, Planner – Project Manager, will sit on the Technical Advisory Committee for 
this same project.  
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